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Dates for your diary. 

2.5.2022 

BANK HOLIDAY 

MONDAY—SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

 

24.05.22 

Its Takes A City—  

Year 5 Trip to Royal 

Albert Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to the third and final 
term for this academic year.  It is          
remarkable how quickly this year is 
whizzing by. The summer term is always 
extremely busy, but we will continue to 
keep you updated with events as they 
approach. 

I would like to start by offering our huge 
congratulations to Miss McNally who got 
married over the Easter holiday.  She is 
now going to be known as Mrs Doherty.  
It might be difficult for the children in 
her class to start using a different name, 
but we are sure they will get the hang of 
it soon—staff are trying their hardest to      
remember too.  As you can imagine, she 
looked absolutely radiant on her special 
day and we are all delighted that               
everything went to plan for her and her 
new husband.  We have managed to 
appoint a replacement for Mrs Doherty 
once her maternity leaver starts.  Mrs 
Sherratt, who the children have met 
briefly, will take over all of the teaching 
responsibilities in class.  She comes with 
a wealth of experience and we are sure 
she will be an excellent asset to the 
school.  

I would also like to take this                
opportunity to formally welcome Miss 
Jones to the teaching staff.  You might 
have already spotted her on the            
playground and at the gate with         
myself and Mrs Gough in the               
mornings. She has been appointed as my 
Assistant head and will be  spending the 
remainder of this academic year getting 
into classes to get to know the children 
and the staff.  I am delighted that I have 
been able to add strength to my senior 
leadership team.  As a member of senior 
staff, she will be able to support along, 
along with myself and Mr Kitching, with 
any issues you might have.  We will   
always make time to speak to you if you 
have any concerns. 

SCOOTERS and BIKES 

Please can we ask again that 

you do not bring any bikes/

scooters onto school site.  This 

includes siblings of children 

being collected.  Recently we 

have had damage to cars, 

injuries to children and           

damage to our astro turfed 

area.  You can leave them at 

the top gate ready to be             

collected on the way home, if 

you wish, but please do not 

allow them on the playground 

and the immediate area. 

Thank you. 

NETBALL SUCCESS 

Well done to our netball team 

who took part in their final 

league game of the season 

against Good Shepherd.  They 

won 6—4 and, whilst the   

positions have not being            

finalised, we believe that our 

children will be in a medal 

place on the league table.  We 

are so incredibly proud of 

them.  Huge thanks also to 

Mrs Borgeat and Mrs Maguire 

who train them so well and 

support them with all of their 

games, even when this means 

working hours in excess of 

those contracted. We are very 

proud of our sporting stars.  

Enjoy the long weekend with 

your children and we will see 

you on Tuesday 3rd May. 

Mrs Baylis 

SATs 

On Monday 9th May, the children in 
year 6 will sit their SAT exams.  Mr 
Kitching and Mr McCaughley have 
been working hard to prepare the 
children and we are now in the final 
push to ensure they are as ready as 
possible in this final week.  Your 
child will have been invited into 
breakfast club for the week of SATs, 
so please do take us up on this offer.  
It allows for a calm start to the day, 
ensures that nobody is late and 
ensures everybody starts the day 
with a nice full stomach.  We will 
have a full breakfast menu available 
to them which is completely free of 
charge.                                                               

The timetable is as follows:                    
Monday 9th May:                                 
Spelling punctuation and grammar 
paper 1 & paper                                            
Tuesday 10th May:                                     
English reading                                                    
Wednesday 11th May:                                     
Maths paper 1 (arithmetic)                                     
Maths paper 2 (reasoning)                    
Thursday 12th May                               
Maths paper 3 (reasoning 

It goes without saying that it is   
absolutely vital that the children in 
year 6 are in school every single day 
of next week and of course the 
week of their tests.  Please support 
us with this—it is an important four 
days for them and we always just 
hope that they do their very best 
and achieve what they deserve. 
Good luck, children.  We know    
already that we are going to be so 
proud of them that week.  There is 
always a little treat for them on the 
Friday for getting through what can 
feel like a difficult week for them.  
That will be no different this year. 

 



 Star Star 

Year R Alexis Leo 

Year 1 Mussa Charitie 

Year 2 Frankie-Mae JJ 

Year 3 Jathan Seyitan 

Year 4 Omar Kacey-Lee 

Year 5 Daniel Glody 

Year 6 Ollie Ivan 

Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated this week.  

George, Lionel, Pritivikaa, Lucas M, Helena 

  

Year 
Group 

Helpful 
and      

loving 

Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open and 
honest 

1 2 1 13  

2 3  11  

3  1 27 3 

4   2  

5 1    

6     




